CORRIGENDUM NOTICE

In compliance with KPPRA Notification No. S.R.O (23)/Vol: 1-34/2024-25 dated March 24,
2025, the tenders published for various schemes under the C&W Highway Division

Haripur, advertised in newspapers under No. INF (P)1326/25 and uploaded on the official
KPPRA and C&W websites, with the Technical Bid opening date of May 08, 2025, will now
be processed through the EPADS online procurement system.

The date of opening of Technical Bids has been extended and now the bids will be opened
on May 15, 2025.

All bidders are hereby advised to submit their bids via the EPADS system before the
extended date.

All other terms and conditions shall remain unchanged.
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